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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

04.01.22 
Dear Parents, 

Tapestry 
 

We hope you have enjoyed looking at all the wonderful things your child has been getting up to in 
Nursery and Reception over the Autumn term.  
 
We love being able to upload all our observations to share with you each half term as well as 
being able to share all the exciting things you upload at home too! 
 
Your Tapestry account for your child is only ‘live’ for the length of time they are at our school in 
Early Years.  Once they go into year 1 or to another school you will no longer have access to your 
child’s Tapestry account. 
 
We want you to be able to have this learning journey as your own and therefore at the end of 
each term we will be sending you a PDF download of your child’s learning journey.  This can then 
be saved on your hard drive to then enable you to keep it ‘forever’!  It is important that you do 
save it as this will be your only opportunity to keep it term by term.  For more information about 
how to download your child’s Learning Journey click here. 
 
It is important that you download this PDF document when you receive it so that you can keep 
your child’s observations and assessments as a keepsake to remind you of the fantastic learning 
journey that was undertaken throughout your child’s time in Nursery / Reception class.  
Please note: The PDF documents will automatically delete after 1 month and you will 
not be able to access this again.  
 

As I am sure you can appreciate, converting each Learning Journey into a PDF is quite a long job, 
therefore the downloads will be processed over a one week period for you to then all enjoy 
looking at together at home. 
 
Learning Journeys will be available for downloads by the following dates: 

 Friday 7th January 2022 – Autumn Term download 
 Friday 22nd April 2022 – Spring Term download 
 Friday 15th July 2022 – Summer Term download 

 
If you have any queries or questions about this process then please speak to your child’s 
keyworker who will be more than happy to help. 
 
Many thanks        The Early Years Team  
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